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Peter Alberg (adpce.ad)

From: Amber Dedman <amberlouanndedman@gmail.com>
Sent: Sunday, September 15, 2024 6:04 PM
To: Public Comment
Subject: Support of Buffalo River Watershed Alliance Comments

I support the comments of the Buffalo River Watershed Alliance in regards to Regulation 6 which 
supports a permanent moratorium on hog CAFOS in the Buffalo River Watershed. We are counting on 
you to protect our buffalo river! 
Thank you! Amber Dedman 
 


